
DRAFT 
 

The Public Safety Retirement Board of Pima County, Arizona met in session on the 1st floor 
conference room at 1750 E Benson Highway, Tucson, AZ at 08:30 a.m. July 2nd, 2025. 
 
VOTING MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 Ms. Cami Evans 

Mr. Michael Hellon -Telephonically 
Lt. Ryan Pretti 
Sgt. Hans Goritz 
 

VOTING MEMBERS ABSENT: 
Mr. Leo Duffner 

 
OTHERS PRESENT:  
 Attorney:  Mr. Kevin Kristick 

Secretary: Robin Jobst 
Asst. Secretary: Patty Aron 
Mr. Michael Joseph 
Mrs. Amanda Joseph 
Ms. Riley Jospeh 

 
 
Ms. Evans, chair of the board, convened the meeting at 08:32 a.m.  
 
Item 1 on the agenda was roll call.  Attendance as listed above with Mr. Hellon appearing 
telephonically. 
  
Item 2 on the agenda was the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
Ms. Evans moved agenda item 7 which was the call to the public and asked if any of the public 
would like to speak. Mr. Joseph spoke to the Board.   
 
Item 3 on the agenda was the approval of minutes from the meeting held on 06/04/25. Sgt. Goritz 
moved to approve the minutes as submitted.  Lt. Pretti seconded the motion. Motion passed 
unanimously.  
 
Item 4 on the agenda was the discussion and action regarding the Application for Accidental 
Disability for Jeffrey Ten-Elshof. Sgt. Goritz motioned to accept the Dr. Johnson’s letter dated 
06/23/25 as a finding of fact. Lt. Pretti seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. Sgt. 
Goritz moved to accept and approve the application based on Dr. Johnson’s report. Lt. Pretti 
seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. Ms. Jobst reviewed question 2 on the P5-LB-
A and answered with the Board.  
 
Item 5 on the agenda was the discussion and possible action regarding the Application for 
Ordinary Disability for Mr. Michael Joseph. Sgt. Goritz motion to accept Dr. Johnson’s report 



dated 01/29/25 and answers to the PB-LB-O as finding of fact.  Lt. Pretti seconded the motion. 
Motion passed unanimously. Lt. Pretti asked if he could have a background of the situation. Ms. 
Jobst advised that Mr. Joesph’s application for Accidental was disapproved. Mr. Kristick 
provided discussed the differences between an ordinary disability application requirements and 
accidental disability application requirements. Mr. Hellon confirmed that nothing changed from 
the doctor’s report, it was just a different type of disability application.  
Sgt. Goritz motioned to approve the application for ordinary disability with an effective date of 
03/01/25 or the earliest available date.  Lt. Pretti seconded the motion.  Motion passed with a 3-1 
vote with Mr. Hellon opposing.    
 
Item 6 on the agenda was other board business. There was none.   
 
Sgt. Goritz motioned to adjourn the meeting. Lt. Pretti seconded the motion. The meeting was 
adjourned at 08:51 a.m. 
 
 
 
Robin Jobst  
Secretary  


